
 

 

NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE 

WANEK ROAD 
Town of New Denmark 

 
 

The Town of New Denmark has been notified by Northeast Asphalt that they will 

begin grinding Wanek Road from Denmark Road to Cooperstown as of Monday, 

May 20, 2019 through Friday, May 24th, with resurfacing to commence on 

Tuesday, May 28, 2019 – through Friday, May 31st.   

There will be no set detour route for this closure. 

Please note this project is weather dependent and may change due to weather 

conditions. 

 

Thank you, 

Town Board of New Denmark  

 


